
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 19, 2017 

 

W. Nim Kidd 

Assistant Director 

Texas Division of Emergency Management 

P.O. Box 4087 

Austin, Texas 78773-0220 

 

 

Dear Mr. Kidd: 

 

This letter appoints Chief Lawrence Trevino, as designee and as the City’s Point of Contact 

(POC) for the 2017 Emergency Management Grant Program (EMPG). As designee, Chief 

Trevino is authorized by City Ordinance to execute any and all necessary documents to 

effectuate acceptance of the 2017 EMPG award. 

 

Chief Trevino can be reached at Lawrence.Trevino@sanantonio.gov or (210) 206-8580. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Sheryl Sculley 

City Manager 

 

 

Copies: Erik Walsh, Deputy City Manager 

  Chief Lawrence Trevino, Emergency Manager 
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